
 

NOTICE FOR NON-RECEIPT OF CALL LETTER FOR ON-LINE 

EXAMINATION(15.10.2016) 

 

  Eligible candidates, who did not received call letter for online examination 

may collect their copy of call letter from Corporate office of National Handicapped 

Finance and Development Corporation, 3rd floor, PHD House, 4/2 , Siri Institutional 

Area, August Kranti Marg, Hauz Khas, New Delhi-16 on 13th and 14th October 2016 

from 10.00 am to 05.00 pm. 

 

 The candidate will have to bring their Identity proof and relevant testimonials 

for certification of their candidature for collection of copy of call letter. 

 

 

********* 


